
STILES SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING – Wednesday, May 1, 2024 
 

Stiles Town Board held a special town board meeting Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. in the Stiles 
Town Hall.  Chairman Flynn called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. and roll call done. 
 
Present: Chairman Flynn, Supervisors Sonesen and Telford, Treasurer Gillum and Clerk Babino.  
 

1. Pledge of Allegiance – Telford led the Pledge of Allegiance.   

2. Approval of Agenda – Motion by Sonesen seconded by Telford to approve the amended agenda; 

motion carried. 

New Business 
3. Appointment of New Clerk – Babino resigned effective April 29, 2024.  After multiple interviews, 

Flynn would like to appoint Terrah Patton as the new clerk.  Motion by Sonesen seconded by 
Telford to appoint Terrah Patton as the new clerk; motion carried.  Patton signed the oath of office 
and official paperwork.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 P.M. 
 
The next town board meeting will be Wednesday, May 8, 2024. 
 
THESE MINUTES ARE UNAPPROVED UNTIL THE NEXT TOWN BOARD MEETING. 
 
Posted:  Caitlin Gillum, Stiles Town Treasurer – 05/01/2024 
Town Hall (5718 Watercrest Rd, Lena) and Town Website (www.townofstiles.org)  


